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I strongly oppose HB 3390 As an Oregonian and United states citizen this state was 

founded by the fur trade. I grew up as many kids in school learning about Davey 

Crockett and watching Grizzly Adam's on tv. I am a very proud hunter as both my 

parents and there parents and my siblings and daughter. This isn't something that we 

just do it is who we are as human beings we are caretakers of our lands this is how 

we feed our families . If this bill passes we will be loosing so much more than what is 

on that piece of paper. We live in a cancel culture world and are loosing who we are 

as stewards of this land from people who have never heard a bull bugle or two bucks 

in rut locking  antlers or turkeys gobbling. Please think about us the country folk that 

are out here teaching our children the true meaning of life and what it means to be a 

caretaker of this land here in oregon just as our fourfathers founded it on fur . Can 

you imagine not being able to tie a fly fishing lure or fletches for your arrows for your 

traditional bow because I cannot ... Please don't cancel us out . We don't want yet 

one more thing for our children to not be able to learn and partake in keeping our 

history relevant I know for me and my family and friends this is our entire lives and 

hope that you will help protect our future by opposing this bill for our great state of 

Oregon. 

Thank you for your time. 

Michelle king 


